
 

 

 

 
06 September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome your children back to the start of the new term.  I have been 
extremely impressed by how polite, respectful and kind they have been.  We have also 
welcomed our new Year 7s who have made a fantastic start to their academic and spiritual 
journey with us. 
 
Our assemblies this week have been led by our Pupil Progress Leaders and have focused on 
starting the new term in the right way.  Students have been reminded of our high standards of 
behaviour and uniform. They have also focused on the importance of our interactions with 
each other and living life through observing the Gospel Values. 
 
I have been fortunate enough to visit a number of different classrooms this week and have 
experienced the excellent teaching and learning that is taking place.   I was particularly 
impressed this week by the standards of uniform and how well the students were prepared for 
the start of the new term.  Thank you for your support in ensuring that they were prepared and 
ready to come back.  Please do remember that skirts should not be more than 10cms above 
the knee and that only one plain, small stud is allowed in the lower ear lobe.   
 
The first half-term is always quite busy so please note some key dates for your calendar below. 
 

13th September  Y7 Parents and Carers coffee morning 

25th September  Y7 Internal Retreat 

3rd October Y5/6 Open Evening 

16th-18th October Y7 Residential 

18th October School closes for half-term 

 
We love hearing about our students successes both inside and outside of the classroom. I am 
pleased to share that one of our Year 7 pupils, Riley M, won a Gold medal for Karate in the 
Welsh league.  Congratulations Riley, we are all very proud of your achievements.   
 
We have lots of exciting things planned this term and I am looking forward to sharing the 
success and achievements of our students with you over the coming weeks. Please do 
remember that if you have any queries you can contact the school on 0161 921 1900 and one 
of our Reception team will be happy to assist. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs E Walker  
Headteacher 
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